
RESCHEDULED SEALCOATING WORK 

REMINDER NOTICE: CREST ROAD PROJECT REPAIR & CLOSURES 

 

The CREST road repair & sealcoating project by DC ASPALT for your “Red Section/Phase 2” was 
cancelled due to weather, and rescheduled to June 6 (TUESDAY), 7 (WEDNESDAY), and 8 
(THURSDAY), 2023.  Please refer to the letter mailed in March 2023 that identified affected sections for 
planned closures, weather permitting. Visit the website: www.CrestatWailuna.com for updated information as it 
becomes known. Gray bin trash pickup on Tuesday, June 6th will take place early in the morning (before 8am), 
prior to the crew starting the work – please leave your gray bin out the night before.  

PURPOSE:  REPAIR and fix concrete cracks and holes and asphalt damage from prior water main breaks. 
                    RE-SEALCOATING roads by filling surface damage & putting a protective layer to keep out 

 damaging UV rays, vehicle fluids, and water leaking will protect the life of the asphalt.  
 
Road surface erosion causes openings that let moisture seep into the deeper layers of the asphalt pavement, 
shortening the life of our paved roads. Driving onto the sealed areas before they’re properly cured will damage 
the sealcoating and defeat the purpose of the road repairs.  Select Crest Road sections will be closed off & 
only emergency vehicles (fire, ambulance & police) will be allowed access to drive on the street. Closure will 
require affected residents to park their vehicles on the public street / Kaahumanu as they will not be able to 
drive to their homes during this time. WRA will be requested to increase security surveillance of cars parked 
along Kaahumanu Street. ROAD CLOSURE SIGNS WILL BLOCK OFF SECTIONS that REQUIRE CURING 
TIME TO maximize asphalt, concrete repair or RESEAL coating protection. 
 
ALL UNITS: Please kokua in helping to protect this costly investment,  in our infrastructure for 
everyone’s benefit and do not drive into or on the closed sections.   

MOVING ROAD CLOSURE BARRRIERS OR DRIVING INTO CLOSED SECTIONS & OVER SEALCOATED 
ROADS, IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED.   (EXCEPTION: EMERGENCY vehicles like Fire, Police & Ambulance.)   

During Scheduled SECTION SEALCOATING, TURN OFF ALL HOME IRRIGATION WATERING SYSTEMS.  

DO NOT LET WATER RUNOFF ONTO SEALCOATED ROADS THAT ARE CLOSED OFF FOR CURING. 

DO NOT POWER WASH DRIVEWAYS OR SIDEWALKS TO AVOID WATER RUN OFF DAMAGE. 

HANDIVAN users, please coordinate with HANDIVAN to meet at the closest road address not closed off for 
seal coat work with a transport chair, or schedule appointments to avoid the road closure period. 

THE SCHEDULE IS A PLAN, SUBJECT TO CHANGE Can the schedule change? Yes. Unfortunately, we can 
be impacted by inclement weather or unexpected circumstances.  

Please plan ahead & do not schedule any non-emergency contractor work in your section, during dates of 
sealcoating, concrete and asphalt repairs.   

During asphalt work, please do not leave vehicles parked in driveways or cover them if left parked in 
driveways.  Vehicles left in driveways do so at their own risk. 

***Thank you all in advance for your patience and cooperation during the re-scheduled roadwork*** 




